From:	Monica Lombardo
To:	DPH-DL - DoN Program
Cc:	TransformingTomorrow@childrens.harvard.edu
Subject:	Support for Boston Children"s Hospital
Date:	Thursday, August 12, 2021 1:44:51 PM
Attachments:	BGCMS Letter of Support for Boston Childrens August 2021.pdf
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.


To Whom It May Concern:

Attached, please find our letter of support for Boston Children's Hospital's plans to modernize its Waltham and Weymouth facilities and to build a new ambulatory surgical center in Needham. Having
benefitted greatly from the expertise of the medical team at Boston Children's myself over the years,
having been diagnosed with Juvenile Idiopathic Arthritis at the age of 2, I know all too well just how critical access to high-quality care is for children and their families. I am honored to have the occasion to lend my support for Boston Children's now as a small token of repayment for all that the hospital has done for me and my family through the years.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any further questions! Thank you!
Monica

Monica Adele Lombardo, MPA
Vice President & Chief Advancement Officer Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro South Corporate Offices | Advancement Office
19 Court Street, 2nd Floor | Taunton, MA 02780 

(E) mlombardo@bgcmetrosouth.org
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Hello,

I am writing this email in support of Childrens Hospital expansion in Weymouth. The expansion of their facility is a major need in the South Shore since Quincy Hospital closed five years ago. Childrens Hospital provides several services that a dire need in the nearby communities and they are affordable, accessible, and committed to providing the highest care to each patient. This will improve the health care system for children in the South Shore and I am in full support for their expansion which will help towns and cities such as Quincy, Weymouth, Braintree, Randolph, Holbrook, Hingham, Hull and etc. Please let me know if you have any questions and I hope that their application is approved to improve the healthcare system in the South Shore.

Thank you, Marli

Marli Caslli, MPH, MS Commissioner of Public Health City of Quincy Health Department
440 E Squantum St, Quincy MA, 02171
/ Fax: 617-376-1271
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